
 

 

Primary 2 Newsletter 

Welcome to Term 3! 

We have had a great second term of 

Primary 2 with lots of progress made! 

During this term we will be continuing 

reading buddies with Primary 4 which 

has been beneficial for practising our 

reading and spelling.  

We have been learning about Under 

the Sea for our Interdisciplinary topic, 

and we have our showcase on Thursday 

21st March to demonstrate our learning 

to families. 

We have continued Infant activities on 

Friday afternoons where we can play 

with Nursery-P3 children. 

 

                        

Numeracy and Mathematics 

During Term 2 we have been working on 

estimation and rounding, fractions and 

measure and will then be moving on to 

the introduction of time.  

Literacy 

We have started the Monster Phonics 

programme in Primary 2 which the 

children are really enjoying! We are 

learning the phonics and High Frequency 

Words with resources such as songs, 

videos, written activities and stories. 

Children continue to receive a book a 

week to allow them to practise their 

reading and comprehension skills.  

 

Class information  

Our Physical Education days are now 

Mondays (indoor) and Tuesdays 

(outdoor). Please make sure that your 

child has appropriate gym wear and 

trainers in order for them to be able to 

safely take part in our lessons.   
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Term 3 

Homework 

Homework bags are given out every 

Monday and are due in on a Friday. This 

will consist of Literacy tasks such as 

reading, spelling and writing sentences. 

Children are also required to work on 

their common word/ HFWs walls daily. 

When appropriate, children will also be 

given Numeracy tasks. 

Please ensure that homework is done 

and returned on time as it supports your 

child’s learning.  

Children are required to bring in their 

book bags every day to allow us to use 

reading books in class, please. 

 


